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13 May 2021 
 
 
Chair Beyer and members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 
 
I’m writing to encourage members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment to 
support HB3375A. Global warming of both the atmosphere and oceans and the associated 
ocean acidification are existential threats to a livable and sustainable environment for future 
generations. HB3375A establishes a framework to begin addressing one aspect of this threat by 
supporting the planning for up to 3 gigawatts of offshore wind off the Oregon coast. That 
planning will be critical in establishing the conditions that this resource can be effectively and 
sustainably used to the benefit of Oregonians.  
 
Respectfully 
 

 
Bill Gorham 


